
Date: 8 April 2022 

OUTSTANDING  ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:   Saffron 

FISTRAL:   Jack 

MOUSEHOLE:    Rebecca 

TREEN:    Amelia 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 Birthday wishes to: 

St Erth School - 100 years old last Sunday! 

Centenary celebrations 

We are now officially 100 years old, having marked the anniversary with 

a Church service last Sunday, which was attended by current pupils and 

staff as well as former pupils, staff and governors.  Everyone remarked 

how special the service was.   

We are now looking forward to our main celebration tomorrow, Satur-

day, 9 April, at School.  Doors open at 1.00 pm, with the official open-

ing at 1.30 pm.  The afternoon will provide an opportunity for current 

and former pupils, staff and friends of the School to get together and 

share their memories.   We hope that you will be able to join us and look 

forward to seeing you.   Here ‘s what’s happening: 

 Welcome and speeches,  with the cutting of the celebration cake 

 Exhibition telling the history of the School and further displays from village organisations 

 Entertainment by children - singing and dancing.  NO NEED TO WEAR UNIFORM.  All children in Godrevy and 

Fistral classes have been practising Maypole dancing throughout the week and can take part on the day if 

they are here.  Similarly, the whole School have been practising the singing and they can all participate on 

the day if they come along. They will sing when at the official opening and in-between the band playing 

 St Erth Concert Band 2-4pm  

 Top of the Pops of the Century 4-6pm  

 Refreshments will be available, provided by the Friends group, the Feast Committee & The Star: tea, coffee, 

cake all afternoon, with mobile bar and savoury food from 4—6 pm. 

 Raffle and bottle tombola, Toy stall, memorabilia stall, sweet stall and children’s games 

 Our book, ‘One Hundred Years & Counting’, will be on sale.  All proceeds to School funds. 

 Any staff present on the day will not be responsible for supervising pupils, this will the responsibility of 

the adults they come with.  

Saturday, 16 April - Sandy Acre 7 and special guests are performing a fundraising concert  from 6-8 pm in the Old 

School Rooms (Church Hall).   Full details on their poster on next page.  £5 suggested entry on the door: raising 

funds for the School.  Mobile bar provided by The Star. 



Massive thanks to Sandy Acre 7 for supporting the School.  

Reports - These were sent home on Wednesday, 6 April.  

Please ask your child for it, if they haven’t passed it on to 

you.  If you wish to discuss any issues with your child’s 

teacher please let us know. 

The new School meals menu for the sum-

mer term has been added to our web-

site.  When we return after the holidays, 

on Monday, 25 April, we will be on Week 

2.  A paper copy will be sent home when 

we receive them. 

School Photo - Last Friday, we had the photographer here to take a photo of the whole school to mark the centenary.  
He took both a formal group photo of pupils and staff and a more informal one of just the pupils.  These are now ready 
to view and purchase at: https://htmp.st/StErthSchool-22.  As the newsletter is a pdf, we will add the link to the email 
and on the SeeSaw announcement. 
 
There will be a free ‘deliver to school’ option open for approximately 14 days, otherwise home delivery is available for 
£5 postage and packing.  

Easter Activities - Please see the separate 

attachment for details of what’s on for children 

this Easter. 

Year 6 SATs information meeting - Mr Hammond 

will be holding an information briefing regarding 

SATS for year 6 parents only on Tuesday 26th April 

immediately after school in the Godrevy classroom 

for approximately 30 minutes. SATs will be held in 

the week beginning 9th May.  

https://htmp.st/StErthSchool-22


  

Reading Roll of Honour 

Connie    Maggie   Evie 

Levan    Silver    Noah B 

Benji    Amelia   Noah Y 

Mason   Bryony   Poppy 

Imogen   Busby   Verity 

Grace    Cooper   Wilf 

Mhyla   Erik 

Kate - who deserves a special mention as 

she has completed Readings Eggs.  Well 

done Kate.  

4 reads at home in a week in KS1 

Covid Guidance 

The list of Covid symptoms has been extended.  With this in mind, we felt that this summary 

was clear on the action parents should take if their child has symptoms. 

 

Your child should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people if they have symptoms of 
COVID-19 and they either: 

 have a high temperature 

 do not feel well enough to go to school, college or childcare, or do their normal activities 
 
They can go back to school, college or childcare when they feel better or do not have a high tempera-
ture. 
 
If your child has mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat or mild cough, and they feel well 
enough and don’t have a temperature, they can go to school, college or childcare. 
 
Encourage your child to cover their mouth and nose with a tissue when they cough or sneeze, and to 
wash their hands after using or throwing away tissues. 
 
Most children who are unwell will recover in a few days with rest and plenty of fluids. 



 


